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APPLICATION TO NURSERY AND PRIMARY 1 FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 INTAKE 

 

Dear Parents and Friends 

 

We are holding an Open Evening for Nursery and Primary 1 on the following dates: 

 

Nursery: Thursday 9 January 2020 Slot 1: 4 - 5 pm and Slot 2:  5 – 6 pm 

Primary 1: Thursday 16 January 2020 Slot 1: 4 - 5 pm and Slot 2:  5 – 6 pm 

 

We encourage you to come along to the Open Evening and choose the slot which best suits 

yourselves. 

 

The Open Evening will commence with the Principal’s welcome.  Parents will then be taken on a 

guided tour and the evening will finish with a presentation regarding the on-line application 

process.   

 

The on-line portal is now open.  Applications are to be made on-line at 

www.eani.org.uk/admissions.  Please check our school criteria before completing your application. 

The deadline for punctual applications is 12.00 noon on 30 January 2020. 

 

We remind parents in Nursery that they must apply for a Primary 1 place and an application 

needs to be submitted for those children that are to complete a second year in Nursery. 

 

The Education Authority are holding ‘drop-in’ clinics to assist with completion of applications.  

There is a clinic in Newry City Library, 79 Hill Street, Newry BT34 1DG (15 January 

2020 10.00 am – 2.00 pm). 

 

Please share this information with any family or friends that are considering St Clare’s Abbey 

Primary School for their child’s education. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours in Partnership 
Mrs M Monaghan 
ST CLARE’S ABBEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

http://www.eani.org.uk/admissions

